



November 5, 2015

Telehealth services and the Medicare program

ISSUE: We initiated research on telehealth services because of commissioners' interest in learning more about the extent to which telehealth is used within the Medicare program and outside the program.

KEY POINTS: We provide background on the telehealth services including definitions, use within the Medicare program, and use in the private sector. We also identify several concerns about expanding telehealth services within the Medicare program and in the private sector. We also pose a variety of questions with regard to expanding telehealth coverage under Medicare, and future telehealth analytic work for the Commission's consideration.

ACTION: Commissioners should provide feedback on research directions and policy.

STAFF CONTACT: Zach Gaumer, Amy Phillips, Ariel Winter, and Jeff Stensland (202-220-3700)